
 

      

 

 

 

  
 
     

Denise Mitchell, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
27th October 2021 
 
PQ: 49710/21 
 
To ask the Minister for Health if xalacom eyedrops could be reimbursed by the HSE; if the 
NCPE completed a review on same; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Denise 
Mitchell 
 
Dear Deputy Mitchell, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 49710/21), which you submitted to the 
Minister for Health for response. 
 
Xalacom® eye drops are approved for reimbursement by the HSE Primary Care 
Reimbursement Service (PCRS) and have been for many years. The PCRS list of items for 
which contractors are reimbursed in accordance with State schemes is available at:  
https://www.sspcrs.ie/druglist.  
 
The NCPE started to conduct pharmacoeconomic assessments on behalf of the State after 
Xalacom was originally added to the reimbursement list and there is no operative reason to 
conduct one now. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.sspcrs.ie/druglist

